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Status of Fukushima Daini Nuclear Power Station           Confirmed as of 8:30 on December 21, 2011                                 

Reactor status: Auto 
shutdown 
12:15 on March 12: Cold 
shutdown 
 

 

Core decay heat removal 
 
RHR(＊)  

 
 

House, external, and DC 
power supplies: Available 

 

PCV(＊) status:  
 

12:00 on Dec. 20: 
0.102 MPa abs 

 

Unit 3 Toshiba BWR5 
1100MWe  
Mark-II Advanced PCV(＊) 
Operating since September 
23, 2010 

 

Reactor status: Auto 
shutdown 
14:20 on March 14: Cold 
shutdown 
 

 

Core decay heat removal 
 
RHR(＊)  

 

House, external, and DC 
power supplies: Available 

 

PCV(＊) status: 
 

12:00 on Dec. 20: 
0.104 MPa abs 

 

Unit 2 Hitachi BWR5 
1100MWe  
Mark-II Advanced PCV(＊) 
Operating since November 
18, 2010 

 

Reactor status: Auto 
shutdown 
13:40 on March 14: Cold 
shutdown 
 

Core decay heat removal 
1:24 on March 14: 
B-RHR(＊) restored 
(starting to cool 
suppression pool) 

House, external, and DC 
power supplies: 
Available 

PCV(＊) status: 
 

12:00 on Dec. 20: 
 0.101 MPa abs 

Unit 1 Toshiba BWR5 
1100MWe  
Mark-II PCV(＊) 
Operating since 
September 28, 2010 

Reactor status: Auto 
shutdown 
7:15 on March 15: Cold 
shutdown 
 

TAF＋5096mm 

Core decay heat removal 
 
RHR(＊)  

 
 

House, external, and DC 
power supplies: Available 

 

PCV(＊) status:  
 

12:00 on Dec. 20: 
0.101 MPa abs 

 

Unit 4 Hitachi BWR5 
1100MWe  
Mark-II Advanced PCV(＊) 
Operating since November 
30, 2010 

 

Units applicable to 
Article 15 of the Nuclear 
Emergency Preparedness 
Act 
Units 1, 2 and 4 
 

Release of radioactive 
material into 
environment: No 

Maximum 0.042μSv/h 

Resident evacuation 
 
Changed evacuation area 
from 10km radius to 8km 
radius on April 21 

Plant Status 

 

（＊）PCV: Primary containment vessel made of steel 

      RHR: Residual heat removal system 


